
Book Week Scotland brings art
to Stockbridge

Edinburgh’s Stockbridge Library has been selected as one of
five libraries in Scotland to benefit from a new permanent
artwork as part of Book Week Scotland 2014.

The purpose of the installation, which will be unveiled on the
first day of Book Week Scotland on 24 November, is to make
libraries more visible in their own communities and to raise
awareness of them as important assets for local people to
enjoy.

The artwork will be created by Glasgow-based artist Rachel
Barron and will be inspired by Dear Library, a poem written by
best-selling Scottish author and playwright Jackie Kay as part
of Book Week Scotland’s Love Your Library! campaign. Dear
Library highlights the important role that libraries can play
at every stage of an individual’s life, from childhood to old
age.

Rachel has been given one verse of the poem to inspire her,
which is written from the perspective of an expectant mother,
and it is hoped that the resulting artwork will encourage the
local Stockbridge community to visit their library to begin or
continue their reading journey.

Councillor  Richard  Lewis,  Convener  for  Culture  and  Sport,
said:  “I  am  delighted  that  Stockbridge  Library  has  been
selected for this project in support of Book Week Scotland
2014. Naturally, Edinburgh’s public libraries champion reading
all year long with a host of activities to help people develop
a love of books – but we are also proud to welcome a number of
cultural and community events through the doors of Edinburgh’s
libraries. We hope this event will entice people to visit

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2014/10/book-week-scotland-brings-art-to-stockbridge/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2014/10/book-week-scotland-brings-art-to-stockbridge/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2014/01/Stockbridge-Library-9.jpg
http://track.vuelio.uk.com/z.z?l=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5zY290dGlzaGJvb2t0cnVzdC5jb20vYm9vay13ZWVrLXNjb3RsYW5k&r=4356141753&d=996239&p=1&t=h&h=e335a0b5386301877fed47eab8949f13
http://track.vuelio.uk.com/z.z?l=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5yYWNoZWxiYXJyb24uY28udWsv&r=4356141753&d=996239&p=1&t=h&h=b3a946b9b4996ceddff2f59bdbb048f0
http://track.vuelio.uk.com/z.z?l=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5yYWNoZWxiYXJyb24uY28udWsv&r=4356141753&d=996239&p=1&t=h&h=b3a946b9b4996ceddff2f59bdbb048f0
http://track.vuelio.uk.com/z.z?l=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5zY290dGlzaGJvb2t0cnVzdC5jb20vcmVhZGluZy9ib29rLXdlZWstc2NvdGxhbmQvbG92ZS1sZXR0ZXJzLXRvLWxpYnJhcmllcy9kZWFyLWxpYnJhcnktYnktamFja2llLWtheQ%3d%3d&r=4356141753&d=996239&p=1&t=h&h=9be34ecbbc05189483b5e0944ebf4bc6
http://track.vuelio.uk.com/z.z?l=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5zY290dGlzaHBvZXRyeWxpYnJhcnkub3JnLnVrL3BvZXRyeS9wb2V0cy9qYWNraWUta2F5&r=4356141753&d=996239&p=1&t=h&h=72b41dae56de175881b13567810133f0


their local library in Stockbridge to view Rachel’s art, and
let people realise how much more there is to their local
library.”

Sophie  Moxon,  Deputy  CEO  of  Scottish  Book  Trust,  the
organisation delivering Book Week Scotland, added: “Following
the success of our Reading Murals project in 2013, we are
delighted to be unveiling five original artworks by young
artists in libraries across the country for Book Week Scotland
2014. Jackie Kay’s ‘Dear Library’ beautifully illustrates the
knowledge, inspiration and comfort that libraries can provide
for people of all ages and we hope the artworks will too.”

Commenting on the commission, artist Rachel Barron said: “I am
delighted to be part of the Artwork for Libraries project, as
this is my first opportunity to create a permanent artwork
within a public space. I am really looking forward to meeting
and engaging with the local community in a series of creative
workshops inspired by my current practice and vision for the
permanent artwork.”

Rachel lives and works in Glasgow and Gothenburg, Sweden. She
graduated with a First Class BA (Hons) from Edinburgh College
of Art’s Painting Department in 2011, and since then she has
exhibited  across  Scotland.  Her  work  encompasses  print,
sculpture  and  installation  through  exhibitions  and
participatory projects that engage directly with the public.
Recent  projects  have  transformed  gallery  spaces  into  live
print workshops, which invite the public to participate by
contributing their own artwork to the exhibition display. She
aims to encourage artistic expression within people of all
ages, backgrounds and abilities; providing the opportunity and
environment to uncover the creative potential in everyone.

The other four artworks to be unveiled will be in Musselburgh,
Saltcoats, Lennoxtown and Shetland.


